WAVERTON PRECINCT MEETING
3 October 2023

MINUTES

The meeting commenced at 7.35pm at the Waverton Uniting Church Community Hall.
Chair: lan Grey

Minutes: Deborah Lloyd

Attendance: 26

WELCOME AND APOLOGY
The Chair welcomed attendees to the meeting. Apologies from KA.

IG noted that Zoe Baker, North Sydney Mayor will be in attendance and speaking at our
November meeting.

CONFIRMATION OF PREVIOUS MINUTES

The confirmation of September 2023 was moved by DA and seconded by VY.
“That the September 2023 Minutes be accepted’.
Carried unanimously.

EXISTING BUSINESS

The Northern Beaches Link Project: This project has been officially cancelled. As a result,
there is no need for the clearing near the road at Cammeray Golf Club. There has been no
official announcement as to what happens with this land now, but it is assumed it will remain a
construction site for the time being.

Milsons Point eycleway: |G confirmed to the residents that the Milsons Point cycleway will
definitely be constructed with the Transport NSW design and is due to commence.

New Park: |G said he had met with the project team for the Balls Head Park. To Transport
NSW, this new park will offset the loss of public/recreational space at Cammeray. This
compromise has been rejected by all precincts and Council.

We already know that there is a Masterplan but the details now are being determined. It is now
running late. They are saying the second half of 2024 now, but that seems quite ambitious. The
planners understand the community want to save Woodley's Shed but they have refused to
provide both the Council and ourselves with the dilapidation report.

Transport NSW project team are also very aware that the community remains concerned about
sediment at the slipway as it is heavy metals (lead, copper). We are aware that it does not drift












